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Dudley St – Sidewalk Replacement 
Work scheduled to begin Monday, June 22 

 

Dear Dudley St. Neighbor, 
 
Beginning on or around Monday, June 22nd, the City’s contractor, Newport Construction, will begin sidewalk 
replacement on Dudley St. This work includes replacing concrete sidewalk still under warranty with the 
contractor but showing premature signs of spalling. Repairs are in spot locations only and are expected to last 
approximately 3-4 weeks, weather permitting. During this time, they will also be completing all other work 
associated with their contract including back-of-sidewalk restoration and punch list items.   
 
What to Expect During Construction: 

• General work hours will be 7am – 4pm, Monday – Friday.  

•  “No Parking” signs will be posted at least 48 hours in advance of construction; please be sure to check 
posted signs for exact dates and times. 

• When work occurs directly in front of driveways or entryways, access may be limited. The contractor 
will work with residents and businesses directly to limit disruptions to the greatest extent possible. 

• City services will continue uninterrupted and emergency vehicles will maintain access at all times. 
 

Information & Assistance: 

If you have any questions regarding construction, please contact Kate Riley, Community Relations Manager, at 
617-349-4870 / kriley@cambridgema.gov or Emily Paulsen, Engineer, at 857-233-8878 / 
epaulsen@cambridgema.gov. 
 

Thank you in advance for your patience during this construction. 
 

Regards, 
 
 
Kate Riley 
Community Relations Manager 
City of Cambridge Department of Public Works 
P. 617.349.4870 
kriley@cambridgema.gov 
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